Municipality of the District of Argyle

Nicole Albright
May 7, 2019

Canada Day Event

The Knight of Columbus 8988 is preparing to have
our Sixth Canada Day event. We are pleased to have
returning the Yarmouth big bounce and music to our
event.

This event has grown every year and the community
looks forward to it. So we welcome any support from the
Municipality of Argyle. We thank you in advance for your
support.

Yours Sincerely
Brian LeBlanc

Canada Day Coordinator and Past Grand Knight



